
              
 

                                                   

                                                  

         

                                                                                  
        
   
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Chaplain: 
Father Matthew Hysell, M.A., M.Th.  
DeafCatholicEdmonton@gmail.com 
780-700-0234 text message only 
In case of emergency, text to Father 
Matthew for assistance. 
   
Pastoral Worker 
Sister Elizabeth Kass, S.P. 
780) 701-71817 TTY 
780) 436-7255  fax 
 780) 446-7317  text-message 
ekass@sistersofprovidence.ca      email 
 
Chairperson 
Mr John Shores 
(780) 434-8640 TTY 
John.Shores@ualberta.ca    email 

 

 
       Jesus tells his disciples 
of his future sufferings and 
death and that he will rise 
again after three days. 
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 Website 

 www.DeafCatholisEdmonton.org       
  
 Charitable Donation Number 
          11918-6757-RR0001 
 
 
 

                                            Office and Mailing Address  

        3005 - 119th Street    Edmonton, Alberta T6J 5R5    (780) 436-7250 

Today’s Readings 
    First reading: Isaiah 50:5-9 
    Psalm # 116 
    Second Reading: James 2:14-18 
    Gospel: Mark 8:27-35 
Next Sunday– Sept. 20th – 25th Sunday in Ordinary Time “B” 
    First Reading: Wisdom 2:12, 17-20 
    Psalm # 54 
    Second Reading: James 3:16, 4-3 
    Gospel: Mark 9:30-37 
 

 

WELCOME BACK Father Matthew,   We hope that you had a 
good retreat. 
 

IN TODAY’S GOSPEL Jesus asks his Apostles who people say 
he is and then asked them who THEY think he is.   Peter 
answers for them and said “You are the Christ.”  To follow Jesus, 
we must deny ourselves and take up our cross and follow him. 
 

BIRTHDAY - Happy 89th
 Birthday to Mary Gauthier tomorrow, 

September 14th. 

 

TOMORROW – Feast of the Exaltation of the Holy Cross 
TUESDAY – Our Lady of Sorrows 
 

NEWS – Sister Elizabeth will be away on holidays from 
Wednesday, September 16th to Friday, September 25th.  She 
will be at the Sisters’ Lake House with a long time friend from the 
United States. 
 

                     NO SUNDAY BULLETIN NEXT WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 SEPTEMBER 13, 2015 
24th  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME “B” 
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